ALL CORRESPONDENCE SHOULD BE
ADDRESSED TO THE HEADMASTER
TELEPHONE: (852) 2711 5191
FAX: (852) 2761 1026
EMAIL: dbsadmin@dbs.edu.hk



DIOCESAN BOYS' SCHOOL

131 ARGYLE STREET,
MONGKOK, KOWLOON,
HONG KONG
WEBSITE: www.dbs.edu.hk

Notice No.: SN/2101-108

29 January 2021

Dear parents / guardians,

## **Cancellation of Garden Fete**

Pursuant to the latest news, it is believed that the Covid-19 situation in Hong Kong will remain unstable for some time to come. In order to ensure our students are well-protected, the school has decided to cancel the Garden Fete (2020-2021) again. We hope this will help in our fight against the virus so that life can quickly return to some semblance of normalcy.

Yours faithfully,

R.K.Y. Cheng

Headmaster